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I am writing to object to the draft proposal to remove Epping, North Epping, and Carlingford 
from the Bennelong electorate. 
 
There are two reasons that I object: 

1. I am concerned that splitting the suburb of Epping across 2 federal electorates will 
not lead to the best outcomes for residents of the suburb, such as my family. I 
understand that there have been many years of work to keep single-seat 
representation in the Epping Town Centre across the 3 levels of Government and I 
believe this should continue. 

 
2. I am very happy with my current Federal representative, Jerome Laxale, and wish to 

remain in his seat. 
 

Thank you, 
Astrid Dare 
Epping resident since 2009 
Bennelong electorate resident since 2003 
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